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Invitation to teleconference – Carnegie’s first quarter results  
Carnegie plans to announce its first quarter results for 2007 on Tuesday 24 April, in a press 
release issued at 14:00 CET. The report will be available at www.carnegie.se/ir. 
 
CEO Stig Vilhelmson and CFO Ulf Fredrixon will comment on the results during a 
teleconference starting at 16:00 CET. In order to participate, please call +44 (0) 208 817 9301. 
The conference call will also be accessible as an audio web cast (including slide presentation) at 
http://webcast.zoomvision.se/clients/carnegie/070424/. It will be possible to ask questions via 
e-mail during the audio web cast. For those unable to listen to the live broadcast, a replay will be 
available at www.carnegie.se/ir approximately one hour after the event. 
 
For more information, please contact:  
Anna Ringberg, telephone: +46 8 58 86 90 75, e-mail: annrin@carnegie.se. 
 

 
Carnegie is a leading independent investment bank with Nordic focus. Carnegie provides value-adding services in 
securities broking, investment banking, asset management, and private banking, as well as in pension advice to 
institutions, corporations and private clients. Carnegie has around 1,100 employees in eight countries and is listed 
on the Nordic Exchange. 
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